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Fri, Oct 30th  Halloween Virtual Assembly   Wed, Nov 11th  Remembrance Day - School is closed 
 Halloween Costume Day  No online or in person sessions 
 Pumpkin Run Thu, Nov 19th  Photo Retake Day PM 
Fri, Nov 6th  Pro-D Day School is closed  Photo Day for Blended Students 
 No online or in person sessions Tue, Nov 24th  Grade 6 Immunizations  
Tue, Nov 10th  Remembrance Day Virtual Assemblu

Hallowe’en  

Students are invited to wear their costumes to 
school (all ages) on Friday, October 30th. Please 
remember no weapons real or fake are permitted, 
and the costume must be easily taken off by the 
child after recess.  

Unfortunately, due to Covid we are 
not able to have our costume 
parade, parent participation or 
shared food in the school. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Interim Reports  
You will have received an interim report from your 
child’s teacher if you did not have an intake 
meeting. This is an informal report commenting on 
Social Responsibility within the classroom and 
school environment.  
 
Please remember to sign it and send it back the 
classroom teacher. Formal Reports regarding your 
Child’s progress will be sent home in December.  

 

Student Photos 

Student images are now uploaded and ready to be 
ordered. The web codes were provided on the 
preview ID Cards/Web Code Flyers that went home 
this week. Please click this "How to Order" link that 
will provide complete information on ordering 
photos. If you have any questions and need 
assistance, please chat with 

https://mountainwest.ca/ 

Power of Yet 
At Goldstone we focus a lot on Growth Mindsets. 
We all make mistakes. The key to growth is how we 
handle those mistakes and what we learn from 
making them. 
We focus on the Power of Yet. 
  
Yet is a great word and a powerful addition to help 
change our attitudes about ourselves and our 
abilities. 
 
I don't get it + YET = Optimism 
I can't do this + YET = Perseverance 
I can't do ____ + YET = Growth Mindset. 
 
Yeti, our school mascot is great at helping students 
remember to believe 
and use the power of 
YET. 
 
Parents, when helping 
your child with their 
work, please allow 
them the freedom to 
make mistakes. 
None of us are 
perfect. Mistakes are 
a big part of learning. 
 
Thank you for 
allowing your child 
the freedom to make 
and learn from them.  
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PAC 
Here are the instructions for creating a hotlunch 
account. While we are NOT ABLE to provide 
hotlunch this year, we will be using this account for 
PAC fundraising. This will be the only way families 
can partake in any PAC fundraising this year. 
 
The cash system set up for the school account is 
different. 
 
On-Line Registration/Ordering: 

✔ Go to goldstonepark.hotlunches.net 

✔ Click on “Click here to register” 

✔ Enter access code (GPHL) 

✔ Complete registration form (please include a 
current email address to ensure you receive 
reminder emails about ordering 
deadlines and upcoming orders) 

✔ Click the “Register Now” button at bottom of 
form 

✔ Follow instructions to add each child in your 
family that attends Goldstone Park Elementary 

✔ Once your child(ren) are registered, click on 
“Orders” 

 
*** We will not be accepting any cash or cheques 
this year. The only payment we will be accepting 
will be credit card via Bambora through the 
Hotlunches website.  

 

PAC FUNDRAISING 

This year the PAC will be doing two virtual 
fundraising activities, Gift cards through Fundscrip 
and Neufeld Farms.  

Fundscrip gift cards can be purchased for a variety 
of retailers and can be used to purchase items on 
line. Partial proceeds from the cards go to the 
school.  

Neufeld Farms sell prepackaged cookie dough, 
soups, pies and savory items. They are a busy 
family's best friend and keep grocery shopping trips 
to a minimum. You will be able to stock your freezer 
with ready-made meals.  

 

Both allow for virtual fundraising of funds 
for  Goldstone Park School. Building up the 
technology in the school is a huge undertaking for a 
school of this size. The majority of funds raised will 
go towards technology for the school. See below for 
a description of how Fundscrip works. 

Encourage supporters of Goldstone Park to pay for 
their everyday expenses & gifts with gift cards 
bought from FundScrip. Each purchase 
automatically includes a donation to the campaign. 
The supporter isn't out of pocket, and they shop 
where they would normally shop. 

 

1 

Buy $100, Get $100 
Buy cards at face value, get face value at the 

retailers - you lose nothing 

2 

Shop As Usual 
With cards from over 230 leading retailers, there's 

no need to change your shopping habits 

3 

Pay With Gift Cards 
Pay with gift cards instead of credit/debit/cash for 

your everyday items & gifts 

4 

Raise Funds 
Each purchase automatically includes a donation for 

the school that can quickly add up over time. 
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